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December 16, 2014 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1W4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. 
 2015 IRM Distribution Rate Application  
 Response to Board Staff’s Comments on the Draft Rate Order 
 Board File No. EB-2014-0102 
 
On December 4, 2014, the Board issued its Decision and Order in the above noted proceeding.  
In accordance with the Board’s Decision and Order, Oakville Hydro filed a draft rate order 
reflecting the Board’s findings on December 9, 2014.  On December 12, 2014, Board staff filed 
comments on Oakville Hydro’s draft rate order.  In its comments, Board staff noted the 
following: 

 The billing determinant for the Rate Rider for Disposition of Incremental Capital 
Expenditures - effective until April 30, 2015 for the street lighting class should be kW 
rather than kWh. 

 The description for the Rate Rider for Ice Storm Cost Recovery – effective until 
December 31, 2015 for the street lighting class should only appear once on the Tariff of 
rates and charges. 

 The Late Payment per month and Late Payment per annum charges should be rounded to 
two decimal places.  

Oakville Hydro asks that Board staff update the Rate Generator model to correct these errors. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Original Signed By 
 
Mary Caputi 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Telephone: 905-825-6373 
Email: mcaputi@oakvillehydro.com 


